
 

City of McCleary 
 

Memorandum 

To: Mayor Orffer 

From: Todd Baun- Director of Public Works 

Date: August 4, 2021- For August 11th Council Meeting 

Subject: Bucket Truck Change Order 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Please sign the change order for the bucket truck. 

 

BACKGROUND 

We approved the purchase of a bucket truck on August 12th, 2020, for $239,185.  The bucket truck has 

come into the dealer in the Kent area, and we have inspected the truck.  There are some additional 

items that we would like to have installed on the truck for the cost of $7,000.  In 2021, we budgeted 

$275,000 for this truck and equipment to outfit it.  There is money in the budget for this change order.   


